
 
 
 
 
11/01/2023 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We would like to inform you that effective 4/1/2024, Leahy-IFP will exit the Canadian 
foodservice marketplace. 
   
This change effects our entire portfolio of foodservice products in Canada: 
 

1 .  Carbotrol 6/#10 canned fruit,  
2 .  Carbotrol applesauce 96/4.5 oz cups,  
3 .  Lovin’ Spoonfuls 72/4oz fruit cups 
4 .  Carbotrol Sugar Free Syrup 2/4L 

 

Leahy-IFP, an innovative fruit and juice manufacturing company, has been in business for 
over 65 years and we have been servicing Canada for over 25 years, so the decision to 
exit the market entirely was a difficult one to make.  Due to mounting challenges 
including but not limited to: new Canadian label requirements, exporting difficulties, 
rising freight rates, warehousing costs, and currency exchange rates., the organization 
has decided to pivot away from selling finished goods in Canada.  
   
We will continue to service the Canadian market until the end of Q1 2024 to minimize 
disruptions and give sufficient time for distribution to stock up on inventory while a 
replacement supplier is secured.  We appreciate your support of the Leahy-IFP brands over 
the years and apologize for any inconvenience this causes you or your customers.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Leahy-IFP Key Account Manager. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Leahy-IFP Co. 


